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Sunday, 15 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In Key Stage One, we have been learning about the history of our monarchy. To tie together our learning we will be 

inviting the children to come to school dressed as a king or queen on Monday 6th February 2023. This could be as 

simple as a homemade crown, a Sunday best outfit or full fancy dress. Please do not feel obliged to go out and buy 

something.  

 

During our kings and queens day we will also be completing a DT project. Our project for this half term is to create a 

carriage fit for royalty by exploring the use of different mechanisms. We will need medium/small sized boxes to help 

with our project. We are asking that if you can keep any cereal boxes (or boxes of a similar size) and bring them to 

school we would be very grateful.  

 

We will also be decorating some crown cookies and tasting some Victoria sponge cakes in honour of Queen Victoria. If 

your child has any dietary requirements that we are not aware of, please contact your child’s teacher as soon as possible.   

 

Thanking you in anticipation of your support. 

 

Miss Hislop     Mrs Trenowden and Miss Bembridge              Miss Gallacher                    

Blue Class Teacher                                     Orange Class Teachers                            Yellow Class Teacher        
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